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MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

Issued in Public Interest

RAILWAY JOB ASPIRANTS

Beware of Touts Promising Fake Recruitment

Forged letters purportedly selecting candidates as
Railway employees including under “Discretionary
Quota” have been noticed. The general public and
candidates in particular are cautioned to exercise due
care and not fall prey to any scams/unscrupulous
elements who promise them jobs, as recruitments on
Railways are made through open competitive
examinations strictly on basis of merit and not under any
“Discretionary Quota”
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